
ARRIVAL PROCEDURES:  As the weather continues to get a little colder and the mornings get a little darker, it is
important to remember that car-riders should ONLY enter through the car-line, and walkers should ONLY enter
where our Safety Officers are on West Woodlawn & Bunting Drive. There is not adequate lighting or staffing in
other areas to ensure your student’s safety. Additionally, students who skip the car-line and are dropped off at the
office will receive tardy slips and parents will be contacted so that this does not reoccur. Finally, we want to remind
you students may not enter the school until after 7am when teachers arrive. Thank you for helping us keep our
students safe and for following our arrival procedures.
STUDENT BIRTHDAYS: If your child has a birthday, you may either drop off a treat (cupcakes and donuts
recommended) or bring it during their lunch. We cannot accept any type of party favors (balloons, treat bags,
drinks, flowers, etc) or interrupt instructional time. Also, we do not pass out birthday party invitations unless it is to
be distributed to the entire class. While we love and welcome visitors and volunteers at HHE, maximizing
instructional time is of upmost importance. 
PURPLE UP: November is the month of the Military Family 

REMINDERS & UPDATES:REMINDERS & UPDATES:

Hive Happenings
November

don't forget to Join Us on Facebook, Instagram & TwitteR! #HHEBEES 

COUNSELOR'S CORNERCOUNSELOR'S CORNER

Teach them to say thank you to the people who do things for
them. That can be a brother or sister who helps them pick up

toys, or a friend who gives them a birthday gift.
Tell your kids why you are grateful for them. Be specific in
letting your children know they are special and loved. For

example: ‘I appreciate the way you help your brother tie his
shoes.’

Talk about the things you are grateful for. This can be done in
many ways, from a blessing before dinner to keeping a family

gratitude journal.
Support a charitable event or organization. Whether you are

donating clothes or toys, participating in a food drive, or
baking cookies for a new neighbor, talk to children about what

those actions mean to those who receive the kindness.

Teaching Young Children About Gratitude

Our Character Education curriculum continues to embrace the
whole child and challenge students to work towards their best
selves. Research shows gratitude isn’t just a pleasant feeling—
being grateful can also support greater health, happiness, and
wisdom in ourselves and our communities. Here are some tips

from First Things First, gathered from child development experts
and websites:

1.

2.

3.

4.

Research shows that thankful people are usually more optimistic.
They’re also less depressed and stressed. So, when we teach our

children to appreciate what they have, and what others do for
them, we are helping them become happier, healthier adults.

StudentStudent
of the Month

Congratulations to the students below that
exhibited the trait of the month! 

n o v e m b e r ’ s  t r a i t  i s  G r a t e f u l n e s sn o v e m b e r ’ s  t r a i t  i s  G r a t e f u l n e s s

OCTOBER’s trait is Self Control OCTOBER’s trait is Self Control 

3k, 4k & kindergarten:
Ezra Rodriguez
Henry Gonzalez

Ava Hall
Lily Hall

Ariah Hamilton
Kobe Gaines

1st Grade:
Benjamin Steele
Charlie Avrett
Maren Jones

Luke McCready
Harper Mamo

Atreyu Murphy
Alexandra Jimeniz 

2nd grade:
Lennon Breazeale
Rylynn  Thomas

Anna Furrell
Autumn Hill

Asher Rodriques

3rd grade:
Nyla Dixon

Mayson Johnson
Ryan Lane

Kinsleigh Beacham
Bowie Brittingham

Fiona Staley

4th grade:
Mackenzie Bishop

Genesis Flores
zayden Scroggs

Cam Wolbert
Miller Broxton

5th grade:
Alexa Mejia-Vazquez

Madison Rogers 
Addi Sherman
Lacey Nyberg
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